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BRITISH BOARD OF FILM CLASSIFICATION

3 Soho Square
London W1V 6HD
Telephone: 020 7439 7961
Facsimile: 020 7287 0141
http ://www. bbfc.co. u k

The Secretary
Campaign Against Censorship
25 Middleton Close
Fareham
Hants

7 January 2000

Dear Sir,

Thank you for your comments about the new draft BBFC guidelines. We will be giving due

consideration to all of the responses we have received and the comments which you have made will

help us in our deliberations.

The consultation exercise also includes a range of specially commissioned research projects to provide

the widest possible public perspective. We expect to publish the new guidelines later this year and I will

ensure that you are sent a copy when they are available.

Yours sincerely

Robin Duval
Director

President
Andreas Whittam Smith

Director
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